
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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June 2025

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
SATURDAY 14TH JUNE

EID UL-ADHA – PLAY AND STAY – EID GARDEN 
PARTY – 10AM TILL 2PM

14TH JUNE - THE KING’S BIRTHDAY 
15TH JUNE - FATHER’S DAY

LAMBS AND DUCKS
The children have enjoyed the sensory nursery rhyme book, focusing 
on a different song each day. They role-played scenes linked to Miss 
Polly Had a Dolly as they explored different fruits and vegetables, 
cutting them and having them for snack. They moved boats through 
water while listening to Row, Row, Your Boat and heard number 
names as they tried to catch ducks in the pond. The children also 
explored different materials from the garden as they looked for Incy 
Wincy Spider and had fun on Old McDonald’s Farm, learning about 
the different animals that live there.

FARMERS
Learning in the Farmer’s room has focused on bees and how they 
pollinate flowers, which helps fruits and vegetables grow. The children 
went on bee hunts in the garden, made their own hive, and were 
amazed when a bee came to visit them in the Farmer’s room. They 
watched the bee explore before carefully collecting it in a cup and 
taking it back outside to the flowers. They also enjoyed setting up a 
bug hotel in the garden and checked daily to see which visitors had 
arrived. The children learned how bees make honey and enjoyed 
learning the bee dance.

EXPLORERS
The children have enjoyed learning about different occupations, 
taking part in lots of role-playing activities to discover what various 
jobs involve. They dressed up as firefighters and put out fires, 
became police officers and noted any incidents of children not 
following the golden rules at nursery. They role-played being barbers 
and hairdressers and checked each other’s teeth as they became 
dentists. Thank you to the parents who came into nursery to talk to 
the children about their job roles.
Is it play and stay or stay and play – on the dates section?
 

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT…
We’ll be celebrating Eid and also taking part in International Giraffe 
Day with an exciting animal-themed party.


